
Join The 

 

Grades 2-8 

Regular Rehearsal: Thursdays 3:45pm - 4:30pm (October – June) in the Choir Room 

Perform during church one Sunday a month.  Kids are invited to attend Sunday School after singing. 

Child’s Name:  __________________________________________________________ 

Child’s Grade:  __________________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Name: ___________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Phone: ___________________________________________________ 

Address: ________________________________________________________________ 

E-mail: __________________________________________________________________ 

Photography and Social Media Consent 
During the program year, photos or short video clips of Children’s Choir activities may be taken to celebrate and 
share the joy of singing together. These images may be used in church communications such as newsletters, printed 
materials, the church website, and social media platforms. Children will never be identified by name without 
separate written permission, and we are always mindful of safety and respect for every family’s preferences. 

Please indicate below whether you give consent for your child to be photographed or recorded for these purposes. 
Consent is completely voluntary and not required for participation in Children’s Choir. 

⬚ Yes 

⬚ No  

 

Parent/Guardian Signature ________________________________________________Date____________________ 

 

Please complete this form, drop off or mail to the church office at 11 Springfield Avenue, Cranford, NJ 07016, or hand 

in at the church Welcome Center near the front Sanctuary doors on Sunday.  

Questions? Contact Tyrone Clinton at  TClinton@firstprescranford.org or Carol Thee in the church office at (908) 276-

8440 or email office@firstprescranford.org. 
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